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1999-2000 Board Members 
 
President Vivian Schroeder 
Past President Lucille Schiller 
VP/PE Sally Mendoza  
Treasurer Catherine Velcich 
Secretary Stephanie Arkin 
Prof Dev Carol Polk 
Survey Charles Gurian 
Newsletter Kyle Woodward 
Membership Carolyn Hilton 
Bus Ptnr Relations Laura Thompson 
Large Firm John C. Graff Jr. 
MidSize Firm Mary Kelly 
Small Firm Patricia Blevens 
HR Advisor Beth Winefield 
Finance Advisor William White 
Facilities Advisor Donna Kane 
Mktg Advisor Larry Fujara 
Con't Ed Cecile Kelly 
Info Tech Advisor Louis Bury 
Corporate/Gov Janet Dongarra 

 


